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A First Book of Fairy Tales
An illustrated anthology of well-known fairy tales and Aesop's fables.

My Fantastic Fairy Tale Collection
Percy is incredibly accident-prone, and holds the dubious record of
the most accidents. Percy has had a small rivalary with Harold,
however, they are always willing to help each other when in trouble.

The Blue Fairy Book
Fairy Tales Every Child Should Know
A New York Timesbestselling author-illustrator brings readers into the
woods to meet two young sisters and a strange bit of magic in this
reimagining of the classic but little-known fairy tale oSnow White and
Rose Red.o a Snow and Rose didn't know they were in a fairy tale.
People never do. . . . a Once, they lived in a big house with
spectacular gardens and an army of servants. a Once, they had a father
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and mother who loved them more than the sun and moon. a But that was
before their father disappeared into the woods and their mother
disappeared into sorrow. a This is the story of two sisters and the
enchanted woods that have been waiting for them to break a set of
terrible spells. a Bestselling author-illustrator Emily Winfield
Martin has created a world that sits on the border of enchantment,
with characters who are grounded in real emotions that readers will
recognize in themselves.

Classic Fairy Tales Vol 1
Thirty-five fairy tales from the folklore of England and the
Continent, including The Princess on the Glass Hill, Snow-White and
Rose-Red, Beauty and the Beast, Why the Sea is Salt, and The Yellow
Dwarf.

Classic Fairy Tales
Geralt the Witcher -- revered and hated -- holds the line against the
monsters plaguing humanity in this collection of adventures in the New
York Times bestselling series that inspired the Netflix show and the
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hit video games. Geralt is a Witcher, a man whose magic powers,
enhanced by long training and a mysterious elixir, have made him a
brilliant fighter and a merciless assassin. Yet he is no ordinary
murderer: his targets are the multifarious monsters and vile fiends
that ravage the land and attack the innocent. But not everything
monstrous-looking is evil and not everything fair is good. . .and in
every fairy tale there is a grain of truth. The Last Wish story
collection is the perfect introduction to a one of a kind fantasy
world. And look out for The Tower of Fools, book one of Andrzej
Sapkowski's Hussite Trilogy, coming in October 2020!

Beautiful Angiola
In this fascinating book, New Yorker business columnist James
Surowiecki explores a deceptively simple idea: Large groups of people
are smarter than an elite few, no matter how brilliant—better at
solving problems, fostering innovation, coming to wise decisions, even
predicting the future. With boundless erudition and in delightfully
clear prose, Surowiecki ranges across fields as diverse as popular
culture, psychology, ant biology, behavioral economics, artificial
intelligence, military history, and politics to show how this simple
idea offers important lessons for how we live our lives, select our
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leaders, run our companies, and think about our world.

Mary Engelbreit's Nursery Tales
Jack and the Beanstalk, Goldilocks and the Three Bears, the Little Red
Hen, and nine other tales are brought to life in this superb treasury.
The delightful characters will become storyland friends for life for
children who meet them here. Just wait until your child sees the
Giant's expression as he cries, "Fee, fi, fo, fum," or the adorable
Elves dancing in the Shoemaker's cottage! The Ginger-bread Boy's candy
buttons and the dazzling feathers of the Ugly Duckling are among the
many inviting details to discover with each new look. A collection of
nursery tales so child friendly, rewarding, and full of fun could only
have come from the rich and playful imagination of Mary Engelbreit.

Mother Goose Treasury
Here are eight forgotten fairy tales, with heroines who are not quiet
and passive, but adventurous, intelligent and daring. Stories include
a sleeping prince rescued by a princess, sisters who fight a goblin to
rescue a bear, and a young girl who outwits a giant to save her
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family. A collection of feminist fairytales, forgotten over history,
for the modern reader. Perfect for fans of Good Night Stories for
Rebel Girls, Jessie Burton's The Restless Girls and Kiran Millwood
Hargrave's The Way Past Winter. Featuring gorgeous illustrations in a
beautiful hardback edition, this is a perfect Christmas gift.

Sexy Reversed Fairy Tales
A lush treasury of 19 fairy tales that generations of children have
grown up on, lushly illustrated by Diane Goode.

Fairy Tales and Fables
Chinese fairy tales are an integral part of the literary style created
by ancient Chinese people through long-term social practices during
the evolutionary process of ancient Chinese civilization. These short
stories provide a naive explanation of the creation of heaven and
earth, universe, human origin, nature, life exploration, tribal
warfare and working life through fantasy, things that are otherwise
impossible or improbable. Chinese myths and stories show the
innocence, simplicity, sincerity, and beautiful artistic imagination
Page 6/25

Read Book Online Fairy Tales A Beautiful Collection Of Favorite Fairy Tales
Hardcover Storybook Treasury
of the ancient Chinese people about everything imaginable between
heaven and earth, and reflect people's yearning desire and pursuit of
a better life. Chinese myths have been passed down using word of mouth
from generations to generations and their magnificence reflect the
infinite artistic charm. Kindle Edition:
https://www.amazon.com/dp/B086C9GSDF Paperback Edition:
https://www.amazon.com/dp/B086B8GR8D The current book volume, Chinese
Fairy Tales 1, would introduce you to 10 very famous Chinese folk
stories. The book has 10 main chapters in the following order: Chapter
1: Fox Fairy Chapter 2: Wind Demon Chapter 3: Gourd Baby Chapter 4:
Cosmogonic Myth Chapter 5: Hundred Family Names Chapter 6: Lady White
Snake Chapter 7: The Legend of the Fish Girl Chapter 8: Kitchen God
Chapter 9: Qingming Rain Chapter 10: Heron Legend More books are
available on the author's homepage: https://amzn.to/2ZnR4cg

The Random House Book of Fairy Tales
A selection of short stories influenced heavily by Fairy Tales, Myths
and Legends. Written by and about minorities.

Asexual Fairy Tales
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Once upon a time, there was a misty blue mountain. Below the misty
blue mountain was a wild, dark forest and by the wild, dark forest was
a village. The village had a stream and a duck pond and an old red
apple tree and it was home to Cinderella and her fairytale friends.
The Fairytale Friends series brings fairy tales into the modern day
and features scenarios that young children can relate to and learn
from. Each story in this new picture book series focuses on a
different fairy tale character, a different strength or core virtue,
and a challenge to overcome, often with the help of their friends.
Readers will enjoy spotting characters from other books and
recognizing key elements of the original fairy tale while enjoying the
new twist. Notes and questions at the back of the book will summarize
what the character has learnt and prompt further discussion while
activities will provide more fairytale fun. Cinderella wants more than
anything to have lessons at the new dance school opening in the
village, but she doesn’t have any ballet shoes! Can Cinderella’s
fairytale friends help make her dream come true? This story teaches
children about the value of kindness. Beauty has a lovely pony called
Flick, but having a pony is hard work and Beauty can be a bit lazy
sometimes. Then, one night, Flick runs away. Will he ever come back?
This story teaches children about the value of responsibility. Jack
loves climbing, but he isn't allowed to climb the beanstalks in his
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garden. One night, Jack can resist no longer and starts to climb the
tall, green beanstalks. Will Jack's Mum find out? And will he tell her
the truth? This story teaches children about the value of honesty.
Snow White is one of the village football team's best players. But she
wants to score all the goals herself and never passes the ball to her
friends. Will she ever learn to play as part of a team? This story
teaches children about the value of teamwork.

Faerie Tale
On the top of a cliff overlooking the sea was an oak tree that was 365
years old. It was an unimaginable age for the mayflies, tiny creatures
who lived only one day. The oak only slept during the winter. The rest
of the year, he remained alert. That year, like every year, he began
to lose his leaves in autumn. He knew that he was about to go to sleep
for the last time! Hans Christian Andersen (1805-1875) was a Danish
author, poet and artist. Celebrated for children’s literature, his
most cherished fairy tales include "The Emperor's New Clothes", "The
Little Mermaid", "The Nightingale", "The Steadfast Tin Soldier", "The
Snow Queen", "The Ugly Duckling" and "The Little Match Girl". His
books have been translated into every living language, and today there
is no child or adult that has not met Andersen's whimsical characters.
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His fairy tales have been adapted to stage and screen countless times,
most notably by Disney with the animated films "The Little Mermaid" in
1989 and "Frozen", which is loosely based on "The Snow Queen", in
2013. Thanks to Andersen's contribution to children's literature, his
birth date, April 2, is celebrated as International Children's Book
Day.

My Book of Favourite Fairy Tales - Illustrated by Jennie
Harbour
From favorites like "Puss in Boots" and "Goldilocks" to obscure gems
like "The Boy Who Drew Cats," Fairy Tale Comics has something to offer
every reader. Seventeen fairy tales are wonderfully adapted and
illustrated in comics format by seventeen different cartoonists,
including Raina Telgemeier, Brett Helquist, Cherise Harper, and more.
Edited by Nursery Rhyme Comics' Chris Duffy, this jacketed hardcover
is a beautiful gift and an instant classic.

The Illustrated Fairy Tale Princess Collection
Seven Seas is proud to present this collection of princess stories
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drawn from the world's storytelling traditions. These timeless stories
have been retold and reinvented over and over throughout the years, in
books, movies, and animation. For many readers, this volume will be an
introduction to the stories in their original form, as told by the
Brothers Grimm, Hans Christian Andersen, and others. From the familiar
to the obscure, these fifteen classic stories are a gateway into a
world of magic, danger, and romance. The book includes classics like
"Cinderella" and "Sleeping Beauty" and lesser-known tales like "Snow
White and Rose Red" and "The Twelve Dancing Princesses." Each story
features a princess, or a girl who becomes a princess through her
kindness, determination, or compassion. New manga-style illustrations
from Shiei, illustrator of Seven Seas' edition of Pride and Prejudice
add to the enchantment of this beautiful collection. The following
stories are included in this edition: Beauty and the Beast Cinderella,
or the Little Glass Slipper The Sleeping Beauty in the Wood Rapunzel
Snowdrop Snow-White and Rose-Red The Frog-Prince Rumpelstiltskin The
Twelve Dancing Princesses The Princess and the Pea Little Thumbelina
The Little Mermaid The Snow Queen The Tale of Princess Kaguya Aladdin
and the Wonderful Lamp

How to See Fairies
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Fairies never go out of style -- and recently the "wee folk have been
enjoying a renaissance in popularity as the subject of museum
exhibitions, television programs, and movies. "How to See Fairies" is
a delightful treasure chest brimming with fairy-inspired goodies: a
gorgeous illustrated book, a blank journal in which to record your own
fairy sightings, three note cards, a mini poster and a bookmark. Its
nostalgic artwork combined with its contemporary, updated packaging
make it a great gift for all ages.

The Golden Book of Fairy Tales
Two hundred years ago, the Brothers Grimm published their famous
collection of folk tales, including these thirty much-loved stories of
helpful elves; giants who can see into the next land; foolish but goodhearted lads; princesses with golden hair; faithful servants and
wicked queens. This sumptuously illustrated collection of essential
Grimm classics includes stories every childhood needs: The Princess
and the Frog, Little Red Riding Hood, Sleeping Beauty, Cinderella,
Rumpelstiltskin and dozens more. Each tale is brought to life with
radiant, faithful pictures from Daniela Drescher, one of Germany's
best-loved illustrators, which are sure to fire any child's
imagination.
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Beautiful Beasts
Poet, writer, and Instagram sensation Nikita Gill returns with a
collection of fairytales poetically retold for a new generation of
women. Traditional fairytales are rife with cliches and gender
stereotypes: beautiful, silent princesses; ugly, jealous, and bitter
villainesses; girls who need rescuing; and men who take all the glory.
But in this rousing new prose and poetry collection, Nikita Gill gives
Once Upon a Time a much-needed modern makeover. Through her gorgeous
reimagining of fairytale classics and spellbinding original tales, she
dismantles the old-fashioned tropes that have been ingrained in our
minds. In this book, gone are the docile women and male saviors.
Instead, lines blur between heroes and villains. You will meet
fearless princesses, a new kind of wolf lurking in the concrete
jungle, and an independent Gretel who can bring down monsters on her
own. Complete with beautifully hand-drawn illustrations by Gill
herself, Fierce Fairytales is an empowering collection of poems and
stories for a new generation.

The Nursery Rhyme Book
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In one of the most startling literary discoveries of recent years,
Jack Zipes has uncovered this neglected treasure trove of Sicilian
folk and fairy tales. Like the Grimm brothers before her, Laura
Gonzenbach, a talented Swiss-German born in Sicily, set out to gather
up the tales told and retold among the peasants. Gonzenbach collected
wonderful stories - some on subjects that readers will know from the
Grimms or Perrault, some entirely new - and published them in German.
Her early death and the destruction of her papers in the Messina
earthquake of 1908 only add to the mystery behind her achievement.
Beautiful Angiola is an instant classic: a nineteenth-century
collection of stories in the great tradition of fairy and folk tales
now translated into English for the first time. Gonzenbach delights us
with heroines and princes, sorcery and surprise, the deeds of the
brave and the treacherous, and the magic of the true storyteller. The
Green Bird , The Humiliated Princess , sorfarina , The Magic Cane, the
Golden Donkey, and the Little Stick that Hits are titles destine to
become new favourites for readers everywhere. Yet while the stories
enchant us, the wry taglines with which they often end ('And so they
remained rich and consoled, while we keep sitting here and are getting
old') gently bring us back to earth.

Fairy Tale Comics
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Collects seven classic princess fairy tales, including "Cinderella,"
"The Princess and the Pea," and "Sleeping Beauty."

Beauty and the Beast and Other Classic Fairy Tales
A newly translated collection of subversive French fairy tales by
writers from the Belle Époque The wolf is tricked by Red Riding Hood
into strangling her grandmother and is subsequently arrested. Sleeping
Beauty and Cinderella do not live happily ever after. And the fairies
are saucy, angry, and capricious. Fairy Tales for the Disillusioned
collects thirty-six tales, most newly translated, by writers
associated with the decadent literary movement that flourished in late
nineteenth-century France. These enchanting yet troubling stories
reflect the concerns and fascinations of a time of great political,
social, and cultural change. Recasting well-known favorites from
classic French fairy tales, as well as Arthurian legends and English
and German tales, these decadent fairy tales feature perverse settings
and disillusioned perspectives, underlining such themes as the decline
of civilization, the degeneration of magic and the unreal, gender
confusion, and the incursion of the industrial. Complete with an
informative introduction, biographical notes for each author, and
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explanatory notes throughout, these subversive tales will entertain
and startle even the most disenchanted readers.

Fairy Tales from Around the World
Award-winning artist Scott Gustafson, inspired by the Golden Age of
illustration, re-tells and re-imagines some of our best known fairy
tales through his inimitable illustrations in Classic Fairy Tales Vol
I. The fixed layout ebook format retains the lavishly illustrated
spreads from his Classic Fairy Tales printed book (over 190,000 copies
sold). These fabulously retold family favorites can be read aloud or
enjoyed through the dramatic word-for-word narration by actress Ann
Twomey. With over 70 pages of masterful storytelling and magical full
color paintings, formatted for ease of use on your e-reader device,
this ebook will quickly become a family favorite.

The Wisdom of Crowds
Collects issues 7-12 of the SLG Publishing series Nightmares & Fairy
Tales.
Page 16/25

Read Book Online Fairy Tales A Beautiful Collection Of Favorite Fairy Tales
Hardcover Storybook Treasury
The Last Wish
Cinderella, Red Riding Hood, and Sleeping Beauty as you've never seen
them before.In a magical kingdom far away, there lived cursed princes,
warrior women, and powerful heroes. This three-book collection
features sexy genderswapped retellings of the classic fairy tales:
Cinderella, Red Riding Hood, and Sleeping Beauty. The heroes have
become heroines, the heroines have become heroes, and nothing is as it
seems. What the Queen Wills: In this steamy FFM polyamorous tale of
seduction, liberation, and intoxicating strangers, even the humblest
of peasants has a shot with the Queen if she so wills. Hunting Red:
This mature romance involves valiant swashbuckling, stormy lovemaking, and a villain you'll want to sink your teeth into. Breaking
the Curse: Raven's Royal Mate: This sexy adult retelling of Sleeping
Beauty involves light bondage, drunken sorcerers, and a love strong
enough to defy magic.

The Big Book of Twisted Fairy Tales
My Book of Favourite Fairy Tales is a wonderful collection of classic
fairy tales such as ‘Cinderella’, ‘Little Snow White’, ‘Little Red
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Riding Hood’, ‘Sleeping Beauty’, ‘Hansel and Gretel’, ‘Bluebeard’,
‘Thumbelina’, and ‘Beauty and the Beast’. These much-loved stories are
accompanied by the magnificent colour and black-and-white
illustrations of Jennie Harbour. The narratives were originally edited
by Captain Edric Vredenburg, a noted British collector of folklore –
and appear in his translation. Vredenburg was a military man as well
as an editor at Raphael Tuck and Sons; notable publishers of short
stories and fairy tales. They produced many exceptional volumes
classic tales, retold for young audiences. Jennie Harbour (1893 –
1950) was an immensely talented and popular illustrator. Despite this,
very little is known about her life. She managed to capture the
public’s imagination with her delicate and ethereal illustrations.
They most commonly featured subtle yet bold washes of colour, with few
of the thick black outlines so common in other illustrations of the
day. Vibrant colours and Art Deco patterns full of energy and emotion
characterise Harbour’s work. The illustrations in My Book of Favourite
Fairy Tales are presented alongside with the classic fairy tales –
both aspects further refining and elucidating the other. Pook Press
celebrates the great ‘Golden Age of Illustration‘ in children’s
literature – a period of unparalleled excellence in book illustration
from the 1880s to the 1930s. Our collection showcases classic fairy
tales, children’s stories, and the work of some of the most celebrated
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artists, illustrators and authors.

Snow & Rose
The Greatest Fairy Tales
A Favourite Collection of Grimm's Fairy Tales
My Fabulous Fairy Tale Collection
The Fairy-Tale Princess
Cuddle up on the sofa with this beautiful book, open the pages and
take a look. There are lovely pictures and familiar rhymes, to share
with your child before sleepy time. Join Mother Goose, kings, and
twinkling stars, let your dreams and imagination take you far. This is
the perfect book for reading aloud and sharing and will be treasured
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by children throughout their childhood.

Forgotten Fairy Tales of Brave and Brilliant Girls
Once upon a time there were some wonderful fairy tales waiting to be
read Fourteen classic stories retold with beautiful illustrations and
a sprinkle of story magic, bedtime will never be the same
again.Enchant your child with favourite tales like Cinderella and Jack
and the Beanstalk, or tell them some wonderful new stories; The
Fisherman and his Wife or Diamonds and Toads.Mary Hoffman's charming
retellings use simple language, ideal for reading or hearing aloud,
while Julie Downing's stunning illustrations bring the characters to
life, so children can follow and enjoy the fairytales through the
pictures. A wonderful collection to quietly enjoy together - making
bedtime easy.

Little Book of Fairy Tales
Every child loves the imaginative power of fairy tales, and this
extensive anthology is pure magic. The stories--including "The
Sleeping Beauty," "Hansel and Gretel," "Cinderella," and the raucous
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"The Brementown Musicians"--come from three of the most renowned
children's authors of all time: Charles Perrault, The Brothers Grimm,
and Hans Christian Andersen. Francesca Rossi's enchanting watercolor
illustrations illuminate these classic stories and bring them to life.
Fairy tales include: "Cinderella," "Hansel and Gretel," "Little Red
Riding Hood," "Tom Thumb," and "Snow White" (Brothers Grimm);
"Bluebeard," "Donkey Skin," "The Fairies," and "Sleeping Beauty"
(Charles Perrault); and "The Emperor's New Clothes," "The Little
Mermaid," "The Tin Soldier," "Thumbelina," and "The Wild Swans" (Hans
Christian Andersen).

Chinese Fairy Tales 1
Settle down for an enchanting storytime with this stunning collection
of best-loved fairy tales. With retellings of 11 classic stories,
little ones will want to climb the beanstalk with Jack, meet
Cinderella at the ball, and much more over and over again. Includes:
Beauty and the Beast Cinderella The Frog Prince The Gingerbread Man
Goldilocks and the Three Bears Hansel and Gretel Jack and the
Beanstalk The Little Mermaid Puss in Boots Rapunzel Snow White
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The Complete Grimm's Fairy Tales
All the classic fairy tales, stunningly illustrated in a gift to be
treasured. Featuring six beloved fairy tales with modern
illustrations, My Fabulous Fairy Tale Collection is the perfect
bedtime read. Including classics such as "Jack and the Beanstalk,"
"Little Red Riding Hood," and "Hansel and Gretel," this 192-page
volume is a wonderful addition to any home library. With a ribbon
bookmark and beautifully designed cutout cover, this stunning volume
will be a treasured gift.

Fierce Fairytales
Originally published in 1958, this colorful reissue features 28
traditional stories and fairy tales from around the world, including
"Puss In Boots, " "The Frog Princess" and more.

Fairy Tales for the Disillusioned
Once upon a time, there were pretty princesses, wicked witches, hungry
wolves, and magical kingdoms. Turn the pages of Fairy Tales to meet
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your favourite fairy-tale friends from eight classic stories.

The Old Oak Tree's Last Dream
A refreshing collection of enchanting fairy tales that reflect the
spectrum of human sexuality.

Fairy Tales
A beautiful collection of thirteen Brothers' Grimm fairy tales
including Cinderella, Snow White and Sleeping Beauty.

An Illustrated Treasury of Grimm's Fairy Tales
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